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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Your child has been selected to take part in the KS2 Cross Country event at Garons park on the 29
th

 

September. Your child will leave Sacred Heart by coach at 11:40PM and will return to school 

approximately at 15:10pm. Please send your child to school in their PE kit. Your child will have an 

early lunch at 11:20 before they depart school. Unfortunately parents are not allowed to come and 

watch this event. 

 

 
Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Sophie-Anna  O Freya P Zahara C Amelia  S 

Jasmine R Amelia T Katherine G Nkechi O 

Ariana O Sophia A Aaliyah S Natalia L 

Emily G Zariah K Sophia T Berfin O 

Cienna D Daisy-May S Chloe C Mia P 

Rosie N Leja M Karolina U Ketrin K 

Maxwell R Rafael G Zach B George K 

Nedas Z Michael K Robert C Jacob T 

Kenny U Cody C Lucien F James O 

Ethan R Giovel A Samuel M Danyel O 

Thomas L-S Henry C Albert K Oliver  H 

Samuel B Robert L Ormilio H Yasin C 

 
Children must remember to bring the following items: 

 

 Water and drinks for energy and replenishing fluids. 

 Energy snacks like bananas. 

 Appropriate footwear for running on grass (studded boots are allowed for running ). 

 Please apply Sun cream and bring a hat for good weather. 

 VERY Warm and waterproof clothing for poor weather. 

  
If you are willing for your child to take part in one of the events please can you register your 

child’s place on our School Money site. This must be done to ensure we have had your 

permission and so that we know you are attending. . If you have any difficulties or concerns 

please speak to the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Jarvis 


